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Dear Parent/carer, 
 
Hopefully your child has received their leavers’ certificate to commemorate 
their time at Outwood Academy Portland.  If your child hasn’t yet received it, 
please contact the Academy so that a replacement can be sent. 
 

In these strange times, it has been odd to see Year 11 students leave having 
not had the chance for the usual celebrations, giving us and them the chance 
to say a proper goodbye. 
 
However, we have created a celebration website which will be accessible 
using your child’s Academy Google account.  More details will follow shortly. If 
your child has lost or forgotten their Google account details please contact Mr 
Emmerson, on 01909 471010 ext 208. 
 
In the meantime, if you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to 
contact Mr Emmerson. 
 
Yours faithfully 

Mr G Dzoboku 
Principal 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


